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Comments: Forest Service: 

 

Please do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping the proposed Rangeland

Management Directives.

 

The reasons to say NO are many. Even without mega-drought conditions, the Southwestern states are

experiencing extremely challenging conditions from climate change.  Water for wildlife and farming is becoming

more scarce.  As we all know, cattle grazing is destructive to forests and grasslands, and we personally note that

there is no grass growing in the National forest where we live.

 

Please take this into account and cancel the Rangeland Management Directives.

 

Thank you for your consideration.


